
(Published in The Butler

County Times-Gazette July

27 and July 29, 2017.)

Public Notice
The Sedgwick County

Housing Authority, in ac-

cordance with 24 CFR

982.206, is closing the

waiting list for the Section

8 Program on August 23,

2017 for an undetermined

length of time. Applications

will be taken daily from

8:00 AM until 5:00 PM at

the Sedgwick County

Housing Department lo-

cated at 2622 W. Central

Ave., Suite 500, Wichita

KS.  Parking is available in

the open parking lot sur-

rounding the office. Appli-

cations are also available to

be printed and either

mailed or delivered to the

above address. Please call

(316) 660-7270 for infor-

mation.


